Kirkland, April

From: Laura Lorenzetti <llorenz1@maine.rr.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 07, 2019 12:34 PM

To: DEP, NECEC

Subiject: CMP Corridor

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it concerns:

| am against the CMP Corridor for the following reasons:

1) the harm to maine outweighs the benefits. Maine will face all the harm and massachusetts will benefit. Should we become a
part of massachusetts like we use to be?

2) The harm will be to our environment and our unique ability to provide wild and open spaces to those who crave such
opportunities in the natural environment and rightly so. These areas are disappearing. There are not many other areas in the
east coast that provide such benefits.....Wild rivers and land. Tourists are needed for our healthy economy.

3) it will reduce maine efforts to seek sustainable power sources like wind and sun and tidal.

The reduction of our electric bill by $1 a month does not provide an incentive to allow this corridor. Neither does the proposal of
electric charging stations.....are these stations for the people of MA and NY when they visit because most maine famillies will not
be able to afford new electric cars.

4) the “environmental group” that supports this proposal is not an evironmental entity like the maine natural resource council
that is opposed to this corridor.

Thank you.

Laura Lorenzetti



